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A Round of Applause for DHC's
Ignite Louisville Team!

Over the past six months, Doctors for Healthy Communities has been assisted by a group
of talented men and women across Metro Louisville as part of the Louisville Ignite project.
With their help, DHC made new inroads to becoming a stronger, smarter, and more
technologically adept organization.

We raised upwards of $4,500 via the silent auction, "A Bid for Health Equity," found new
ways to connect with volunteers through the Reach Alert system, added more than 150
followers on Facebook and Twitter through a social media campaign, found new avenues
for support through Kroger's Community Rewards program, AND connected us with
Colburn Video to create video content that will be vital to our organization for years to
come.

Thank you to ALL the members of the Ignite Team: Alex Martindale, Amanda Parson,
Anyah Hoang-Ansert, Brian Goss, John Weber, Kimberly Turner, Matt Muller, and mentor
Harold Butler. Your ideas and hard work have strengthened DHC and provided us a path
forward for greater service to our community.

Presenting DHC in Action!

DHC's Ignite Team connected us with Colburn Video to produce this great presentation
about our work with Jefferson County Public Schools. Thank you to everyone on the
production staff as well as Mayor Greg Fischer and JCPS Superintendent Dr. Mark Pollio
for taking time out of their busy schedules to speak about our program.

https://vimeo.com/537014669/8fe4ff6784


DHC Delivers Masks for
Child Safety

On April 16th, 2021, DHC Volunteers made the
rounds to several Jefferson County schools. The
goal was to deliver facial coverings and masks
for students to have a safer learning
environment. As vaccinations increase, it is vital
that we stay vigilant to keep our families and
friends safe.

View photos and learn more about our deliveries to JB Atkinson Elementary School,
Portland Elementary, Audubon Traditional and Camp Taylor Elementary Schools.

Diaper Bags and More
Provided to Georgia
Chafee T.A.P.P. Big
Picture High School

On behalf of Doctors for Healthy Communities,
Dr. Muhammad Babar delivered diaper bags
and supplies to Georgia Chaffee T.A.P.P. Big

Picture High School in Fairdale, Kentucky on April 12th.
 
Georgia Chaffee TAPP School is located in the southern region of Jefferson County. It is
an alternative choice school serving pregnant and parenting students from surrounding
middle and high schools. Students are given the option to come to Georgia Chaffee TAPP
where they can take advantage of special programs designed to meet the unique needs of
those who are pregnant and parenting. The available programs include academics,
childcare, medical care, and family services. This comprehensive program makes Georgia
Chaffee TAPP an ideal school for pregnant and parenting students.

DHC is honored to be part of the initiative to support students of Georgia Chaffee
T.A.P.P. Big Picture High School in JCPS.

Donate to DHC Here!
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https://www.dhcus.org/2021/04/17/dhc-delivers-face-masks-to-jb-atkinson-elementary/
https://www.dhcus.org/2021/04/17/dhc-delivers-masks-to-portland-elementary/
https://www.dhcus.org/2021/04/17/dhc-delivers-face-masks-to-audubon-and-camp-taylor-schools/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=K242LFLG5XCJJ&source=url
https://www.facebook.com/docsforhealth/
https://twitter.com/DocsHealthyComm

